

June 12, 2025

River Hills Lake Wylie Lions Club- Charities, Inc. PO Box 5016 Lake Wylie, SC 29710

Dear Lions Club Members,

On behalf of Hospice & Community Care, we would like to extend our sincere appreciation to you for your recent gift of \$8,800 on 6/9/2025.

Your donation embodies the spirit of giving and community support, and we are incredibly grateful for your commitment to our mission.

Since 1985, Hospice & Community Care has continued to thrive due to the generosity of donors like you. Each year, we touch the lives of hundreds of families in our six-county service area. We are honored to be welcomed into patients' homes, care facilities, or to provide care for them at the Wayne T. Patrick Hospice House.

We could not accomplish our mission without your amazing and thoughtful support. At Hospice & Community Care, we are dedicated to enhancing the quality of life in our community by offering services that go above and beyond what Medicaid, Medicare, or private insurance provide under the standard hospice benefit. Your contribution plays a vital role in our ability to care for our patients and their families.

Once again, thank you for your heartfelt support of our commitment to offer care, comfort, and confidence to our community when it is needed most.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Graham

Chief Executive Officer

Under federal law, the deduction from federal income tax for charitable contributions is limited to the amount by which any money contributed exceeds the value of the goods and services provided in exchange for the contribution.

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift except as indicated above.

Hospice & Community Care, Inc. 57-0761549

2275 India Hook Road, Rock Hill, SC 29732 • P.O. Box 993, Rock Hill, SC 29731

Phone: 803-329-1500 • Fax: 803-329-5935

HospiceCommunityCare.org

